
Dear Ricky, 
  
Thank you for inviting me to an intriguing conference. I am happy to attend and listen 
different voices for urban futures, and hope to share the urban and architectural issues in 
Seoul, which we dealt with at the Korean Pavilion. 
  
I am planning to arrive in Venice on July 12 and leave on July 16. It would be wonderful if a 
three-day pass (from July 13 to July 15) for both Arsenale and Giardini is provided. 
  
Thank you and look forwards to seeing you again. 
  
Best regards, 
Sung Hong KIM 
Curator, Korean Pavilion 
 


